
 

 

Wharton I.S.D. 
Pre-Kindergarten/Kindergarten Registration  

Wharton I.S.D. Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten early registration is here! 
 

If your child is already in Pre-Kindergarten or Kindergarten, you do not need to re-register them for the 2020-21 school year.  

 

 

Registration Information  

For new students, parents are to pick up and complete a packet. 

*** Registration packets will be available for pick up at Sivells front drive.  

You may also print the needed information online at  

https://www.whartonisd.net/Domain/8 

 

To be eligible for enrollment in a Pre-Kindergarten class, a child must be at least four 
years of age by September 1, 2020 and provide income verification. 

 

 

 

● Needed documentation for registration will be collected at a later date.  

 

 

Completed packets can be dropped off at Sivells by coming to the front 
entrance and calling 979-532-6866.  

https://www.whartonisd.net/Domain/8

